

EL RECTOR

Prof. Qiu Yong President Tsinghua University

Valencia, 22nd of March 2021

Dear Professor Qiu Yong,

I would like to thank you for your invitation to the 110th Anniversary of Tsinghua University. I appreciate your kind invitation to join the official celebration and to participate in the Global Forum of University Presidents 2021 (GFUP) sessions that will be taking place from 19 to 24 April, 2021.

Tsinghua University has provided the scientific and academic community with outstanding opportunities in higher education and research, and I am delighted to congratulate you on 110 years of excellence and strong contribution to innovation. You commemorate so many years of progress and I would like to extend my congratulations and best wishes to Tsinghua University faculty, administrative staff, students, alumni and friends who participate in this milestone anniversary.

In the middle of the COVID-19 pandemic, the Universitat Politècnica de València still have an even more enhanced recognition of the relevance of cooperation and its value. At the challenging time in history we are all going through, I welcome Tsinghua's GFUP as an accurate initiative for discussions on the new mission of the University which supports cooperation and brings with it the chance to explore emerging aspirations for global higher education.

On behalf of the Universitat Politècnica de València I represent, we are pleased to see how our relationship has progressed over the years. We greatly treasure our friendship and very much appreciate the academic collaboration maintained between our universities. We look forward to continuing to strengthen existing links, together with maintaining the good working relationship.

I take this opportunity to express my best wishes for many more years of success.

Yours sincer

Prof. Francisco José Mora Mas







